Notice to Examinee: Response to Novel Coronavirus Pneumonia for the entrance examination

(Graduate School of Engineering)

Because of the spread of novel coronavirus pneumonia, Japanese government classified the pneumonia
caused by a new deadly coronavirus that originated in the central Chinese city of Wuhan as a
"designated infectious disease". The infected persons have also been found in Japan, and there is

concern that the virus continues to spread.

The examinee should take precautions to prevent the infection and manage own health so that you can

take the examination in good physical condition on the day of the examination.

If you are unable to take the entrance examination of the Graduate School of Engineering due to the
novel coronavirus pneumonia (including the cases that you cannot come to Japan because of the
various regulations as well as infections), the entrance examination fee will be refunded. Please

contact the Graduate Academic Affairs Section of the Graduate School of Engineering.
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